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TERM 2 2021 DATES TO REMEMBER TERM 2 2021 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tue 15th June School Council Meeting 6.30pm Tue 22nd June Life Education 

Wed 16th June Division Netball—Cancelled Fri 25th June Last Day of Term— 
1.15pm Wood Raffle Drawn 

1.30pm Finish   

Wednesday, 16th June 2021 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome to Week 9 of Term 2. I hope that everyone is safe and as well as can be after the events 
of the past week. It would seem that we are encountering more and more unprecedented events 
in the past 12 months than ever before.  
The protocol for unexpected occurrences will always be the following: 
As soon as I am notified of procedures, I will follow these steps: 
• Send a uEducateUs announcement 
• Place a Facebook announcement 
• Send a text to each family (this is not on an automated system, so texts may have a delay in 

between the first and last text sent) 
School will be open as usual, unless these steps are followed. Families will hear from me (or a 
designated member of staff) as soon as the Department of Education and Training have informed 
us of changes. Until we are made aware of arrangements, we are unable to answer any ques-
tions. 
The understanding within the community was very much appreciated with the events last week. 
Life Education: 
It is anticipated that we will have a visit from the Life Education “Healthy Harold” program on the 
22

nd
 of June. We apologize for the late notice of permission slips in this instance, unfortunately, 

this could not be avoided in this instance. CSEF funds may be used to cover costs. If your family 
does not have funds available, we are able to accept payments until the last day of term (25

th
 

June) due to the delay in the notes being sent home. 
Reports: 
Reports will be sent home on Thursday the 24

th
 of June. They will be available at the end of the 

day. Every effort is made to have error free reports, and they are proof read and edited a number 
of times prior to being sent home, however, mistakes sometimes happen. If an error slips through, 
we are more than happy to make changes and re-print reports if needed. 
Please do not be alarmed if some curriculum areas have not yet been covered in the first half of 
the year. Our priority in all Victorian schools has been on Wellbeing, and Learning Catchup from 
the 2020 year. All classes have plans that cover the necessary topics throughout the year. This 
year we have also aimed to cover 2020 topics that may have been missed due to the Pandemic. 
Review: 
As part of our school review, I would like to speak with interested parents/ carers about different 
aspects of our school. If you are interested in being part of this, early Term 3, please email me, or 
see me so that I can keep you informed and included in these discussions. 
Early Finish: 
On Friday the 25

th
 of June, school will finish at 1:30pm for the last day of term. 

Have a great week, Tamara Halket, Principal 
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Gormandale FloodsGormandale FloodsGormandale FloodsGormandale Floods    

We hope everyone has recovered 

from the extraordinary weather 

event last week and if you are 

still waiting for your power to be  

restored we are thinking of you    

LOST PROPERTY 

Could all families check their child/ren’s school jackets and  
jumpers at home. There are a number of newly purchased named 
items missing. If you have these at home in error please return to 
the office so we can return them. 
Thanks 

Michelle 

Thank you Thank you Thank you  

 Thank you to Kerry, Elle & Jeff collating and preparing hot 
lunches today 

Thank you Dorrie for 
co-ordinating Breakfast Club each morning.  

Thank you Thank you Thank you  






